
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: FW: RETAIN RV / TRAILER / DRIVEWAY rights
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 10:00:00 AM

From: Becky Hunter <beckyhunter911@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 6:41 PM
To: Wendy Winkler <wwinkler@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Re: RETAIN RV / TRAILER / DRIVEWAY rights
 
to clarify, we did not camp on our driveway!
 
On Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 6:35 PM Becky Hunter <beckyhunter911@gmail.com> wrote:

We have enjoyed MANY years of camping in our family's TRAILER, parked on our
driveway.  Please do not remove our rights as tax-paying homeowners.  We did not
join an HOA, and do not wish to be a part of one.
 
Thank you for listening to our concerns,
Becky Hunter and family
7699 Bradford Dr.
Goleta, CA  93117
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